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New hookipa development 

Aloha to the planning committee- 

As a north shore/upcountry resident and EMS crew member, I strongly urge you to pause on more growth in the 

Hookipa area. 

The challenges of traffic and access to the North shore is already difficult. The building of an expensive new community 

that many on island residents cannot afford is a short sighted decision - when we need a serious long term sustainability 

plan. 

Please don't turn our beautiful North shore into a snobby Wailea - that creates more stress on our small island 

Warmest Regards- 

- Maren Anka 


